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As we close out another year, the team at Ron’s Garage
wants to wish all of our customers a safe and happy
holiday season. We are grateful for your continued trust
and support—it means the world to us.

We will be closed on Thanksgiving Day, Christmas Day,
and New Year’s Day, with limited hours on Christmas
Eve and New Year’s Eve. Our regular schedule remains
Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. Please note
that holiday hours are subject to change, and we post
updates regularly on our Facebook page to keep you
informed.

Thank you for letting us keep your vehicles safe and
reliable this year. From all of us at Ron’s Garage, we
wish you a warm holiday season and a great start to the
new year!

A Message from
Ron: Winter is
Coming

Michigan winters are tough on
vehicles, so a little prep goes a long
way. Make sure your battery is
strong, your coolant/antifreeze is
ready, and your heater/defroster
are working properly. Swap to
winter tires, check tread depth and
pressure, and don’t forget fresh
wiper blades with washer fluid
rated for freezing temps. 

I also recommend keeping an
emergency kit with a blanket,
gloves, scraper, flashlight, and
jumper cables in your car—just in
case. Stay safe and prepared this
winter!
— Ron

Holidays & Announcements

As the weather turns colder, Tinkerbell can
usually be found curled up in her favorite blanket
or keeping the team company in the office. She’s
a gentle reminder that just like we bundle up for
winter, our cars need a little extra care too. Stop
in this season and you might catch her
spreading some cheer while the team gets your
vehicle ready for the months ahead!

Tinkerbell’s Corner
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Seasonal Service
Spotlight

Cold Michigan weather can be tough on vehicles,
but a few key services will keep you safe and
comfortable all season long:

Winter Tire Swaps: Improve traction and control
on icy, snowy roads with proper winter tires.
Battery Checks: Cold temperatures weaken
batteries. Testing now helps prevent the
frustration of a no-start morning.
Heater & Defroster Inspection: Make sure your
heater keeps you warm and your defroster keeps
your windshield clear for safe driving.

A little preparation now can make all the
difference when winter weather hits. Schedule
your seasonal service today and head into the
cold months with confidence.

Ron’s Garage is keeping vehicles
safe this fall with our Backfield Blitz
Giveaway & Service Specials.

Now through October 31st, every
completed service earns you an
entry to win one of two tailgate
baskets — Michigan Wolverines or
Detroit Lions. 
Plus, take advantage of our
Preventative Maintenance Flush
Discounts: $25 OFF 1, $50 OFF 2,
$75 OFF 3, or $100 OFF 4+. 
(Must be completed at the same
appointment and mentioned at
write-up.)

Looking ahead to December, we’ll
be collecting pet food and toys for
the Humane Society to support
animals in need this winter.

Thank you for trusting Ron’s
Garage for over 43 years — your
support helps us keep your car
reliable while giving back to our
community.

Fall Specials &
Community Support

Since joining Ron’s Garage in November 2023, Trisha
has been the creative voice behind our marketing and
customer satisfaction efforts. From social media and
giveaways to shaping our newsletters, she’s always
finding new ways to connect with customers and keep
our community engaged.

Outside of work, Trisha is especially attached to her
2003 Lexus ES300, a car she’s committed to keeping
for as long as possible. While she may not call herself a
“car enthusiast,” she takes pride in caring for her Lexus
—much like the pride she brings to her work at Ron’s
Garage. Her dedication, creativity, and eye for detail
make her an invaluable part of the team.

 Employee Spotlight: Trisha’s Marketing
Magic + Lexus Love Story
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